
Learn about a preliminary engineering study for the 
construction of a pedestrian tunnel under U.S. Route 45 
to safely connect Raven Glen Forest Preserve in Antioch 
to neighboring Ethel’s Woods Forest Preserve via the 
Millennium Trail.

Representatives from the Lake County Forest Preserves 
and project consultants will introduce the project, present 
the preferred improvement plan and project schedule, 
answer questions, and seek public input and comments.

The meeting location is accessible to persons with 
disabilities. If you need special assistance or require 
certain accommodations in order to attend, please 
contact Jeff Sloot, Project Manager, at 847-968-3277 
or jsloot@LCFPD.org by November 9.

Millennium Trail
U.S. Route 45 Underpass
Phase I Study

PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING

Find project information and updates at:
www.LCFPD.org/projects

November 14, 2018
Stop by anytime between 5-7 pm

Lake Villa District Library
1001 E. Grand Avenue
Lindenhurst, IL 60046


